
 

PAID THROUGH 

April 2024 

Jeffrey Bacome 

Mark Brinkman 

Samuel Brown 

Aaron Clementz 

John Cloud 

Timothy Cruz 

Aaron Deffenbaugh 

Cameron Epp 

Clayton Fissel 

Michael Johnson 

Jason Kiefer 

Austin Klausing 

Theo Law 

Walter Monsauret 

Joel Piercefield 

Tyler Steward 

Troy Stockmaster 
 

PAID THROUGH 

March 2024 

Tyler Baucher 

Brady Harris 

Shanon Hauenstein 

Ryan Hefner 

Patrick Hooks 

Austin Hoyt 

Gail Jackson 

Donovan Maier 

Stephen Nichols 

Nicholas Repko 

Brent Shaffer 

Stephanie Stein 

Tyler Stoops 

PAID THROUGH 

March 2024 (Con’t) 

Anthony Strange 

Jacob Tezak 

Gary Wilson 
 

PAID THROUGH  

February 2024 

David Barton 

Matthew Boedicker 

J. Boedicker 

Paul Dalton 

Brandon Hodge 

Lester Ricks 

Michael White 

Nathaniel White 
 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2024 

Rhett Bowers 

Cody Evans 
 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2023 
 

PAID THROUGH 

November 2023 

Brandon Miller 

 
 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

 

Please congratulate the 9 Apprentices who have successfully 

completed the Apprenticeship Program!  Congratulations to 

Hayden Brown, Evan Deiters, Bethany Glisson, Anthony 

Evans, Briana Evans, Kenneth Greene, Devon Krendl, Doug 

Shaffer and Coy Stauffer! I’m so proud of you all! 
 

I’m excited to announce that we have broken ground on the 

new building at the training center! This new building will 

provide additional lab space for classes for Apprentices and 

Journeyman! 
 

We are in the process of testing and interviewing candidates 

for this year’s Apprenticeship Program. We have a number 

of excellent applicants, and I look forward working with 

them in the future! 
 

Unfortunately, we have had to cancel the welding class due 

to lack of participation. To date, we are still hoping to have 

the CDL class. If you are interested, please contact me for 

details. 
 

As always, let me know if you have any suggestions. 

       

The Ole’ Guys 

 

The May Retirees spent another enjoyable afternoon 

with a rowdy group of electricians. We learned many 

things including how the county engineer will lay out 

your property lines if asked. You should be fully 

informed before living in a Home Owners Assoc. 

(HOA). The realities of skin cancer,  and we even 

learned some previously unknown facts about various 

religions. 
 

It is amazing the things you can learn from a group of 

old electricians! Join us on June 12th @ 2PM and 

bring some little known fact about anything and have, 

as always, an enjoyable afternoon. 

 

The unselfish effort to bring cheer to others will be the 

beginning of a happier life for ourselves. --Helen 

Keller 
 

Florian Smith 

 

 

 


